
Government of Tamil Nadu 

TEACHERS RECRUITMENT BOARD 
4th Floor, Puratchi Thalaivar DR.M.G.R. Centenary Building 

     DPI Campus, College Road, Chennai-600 006. 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

By order dated 10.02.2021 passed by the Hon’ble Madras High Court First Bench in 

W.A.No. 330 & 398 of 2021, a Two Members Committee has been appointed to undertake a 

broad-based study of the manner in which the Computer Based Examination was conducted at 

the various centres by Teachers Recruitment Board (TRB) on 23.06.2019 & 27.06.2019 for 

recruitment of candidates for filling up 814 vacancies to the post of Computer Instructors 

Grade-I (Post Graduate Cadre) in School Education Department for the year 2018-2019.   

Any candidate who had attended the examination conducted in any of the centres and 

has any grievance about the conduct of the examination, can send his / her sworn affidavit to 

the Committee with details of the complaint, attested by an advocate or Notary Public and a 

self - attested copy of his / her hall ticket with any other material to substantiate the complaint, 

strictly on or before 5.00PM of 01.03.2021. The hard copies along with the affidavit are also to 

be furnished either by post or in person at the following the address. 

Candidates who have already responded to the Public Notice issued by One Man 

Committee appointed by Hon’ble Madras High Court on the subject need not send any fresh 

sworn affidavit unless he /she has any supplemental material. 

Two Members Committee, 
PGCI Exams, 
4th Floor, Puratchi Thalaivar Dr. MGR Centenary Building, 
DPI Campus, College Road, Nungambakkam, 
Chennai- 06. 
 

Candidates can also send their scanned copies of the affidavit and other documents 

through e-mail.  The e-mail address is trbtwomemberscommittee@gmail.com  The candidates 

must also be ready to come in person for enquiry if required. 

Station:- Chennai-06. 
Date    :- 18.02.2021. 

Committe Constituted by the   
Hon’ble Madras High Court. 
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